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Media Release 





Friday, 25 July 2008
Daylesford Foto Biennale ’09 is on the move to Ballarat 
Media Opportunity

Date: Friday 25 July, 2008

Time: 12.30 am

Place: Ballarat Mining Exchange, Lydiard Street North

Who:  Julie Millowick, President Ballarat International Foto Biennale; Jeff Moorfoot, Festival Director;  Anthony Schinck, Chief Executive Officer, City of Ballarat; 

After two successful festivals in 2005 and 2007, Australia’s International Festival of Photography, the Daylesford Foto Biennale will be based in Ballarat for 2009 and beyond. This will be a major new event for the Ballarat region.
The Ballarat International Foto Biennale will showcase the works of important international and Australian photographers between September 4th and October 4th next year.  
Jeff Moorfoot, Festival Director says, "Moving the Biennale to Ballarat gives us the opportunity to take the Festival to the next level. Ballarat has some wonderful venues, great public transport access, a substantial population base from which to draw our committee members and volunteers. The vision and support of the City of Ballarat gives us the potential to raise visitations by our already quite substantial local, regional, national and international audience.

The scope for expansion of the Festival was limited in Daylesford due to the lack of venues needed to attract participation by important Australian and International photographers, but we hope that Daylesford, as well as other towns in the Hepburn Shire that have participated in previous Daylesford Foto Biennales, will continue to stage Fringe Exhibitions as part of the expanded Festival and help to attract audiences, and the economic spin-offs cultural tourism brings, on a broader scale.”
The Foto Biennale will use many of Ballarat’s best known heritage buildings including the Ballarat Fine Art Gallery, Mining Exchange, SMB Campus and the Town Hall.

Bob Hewitt, Festival Director of Australia’s West Coast festival, FotoFreo and a long-time supporter of the DFB says, "The news of DFB's move to Ballarat is extremely welcome as it ensures that this worthwhile and complementary photographic event to FotoFreo in Western Australia will continue and grow. FotoFreo sees the festival activities of Jeff Moorfoot and his dedicated team as very much a part of our festival efforts in the West and we will be hoping to collaborate in every way possible to ensure the success of this new development. In any case, I will be there in 2009."

Australian Photography magazine editor Robert Keeley said, “The move to Ballarat should be great for the festival. Daylesford has an outstanding local arts community, and it will be tremendous if it can still be involved, but Ballarat has a lot more infrastructure to support an expanding festival program. It’s a busy city which also has a strong interest in the arts, and there should be more opportunities for participants and visitors to become involved. I look forward to seeing an extended program of events and exhibitions there.” 

While naturally the Biennale is sad to be leaving its home town of Daylesford and the beauty of the Hepburn Shire, the expansion to Ballarat provides substantial resources and support that are invaluable to a festival of international standards. This can only raise the bar for the state of Australian photography worldwide.

For more information please contact Fiona Brook on 0407 900 840 or fiona@daylesfordfotobeinnale.org
